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Comments: As a former resident of Park City, Utah, I assure you that this is not something that we will want here.

POWDR projects will drastically change the scenery and negatively impact the environment. Out of state visitors

are great for our economy but the increased traffic in the Seeley-Swan valley has already caused concern:

unsafe driving, unsafe wildlife practices, and increased littering. Please do not allow this to get any worse than it

is by allowing this project to happen. We live here and are the ones who have to pay the consequence for this

massive project. 


